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Lou Mansolillo

From: Maureen Morse <lillehammr@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2024 10:20 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Cc: Dennis Tabella
Subject: Against Bill H-7946

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
I am a longtime member of Defenders of Animals and am writing to express my opposition to H-7946, Unlawful 
Confinement of a Covered Animal. This is a cruel and inhumane bill that would cause unnecessary suffering to living, 
sentient beings. We cannot lose sight of this. 
 
Rhode Island has been moving in the right direction for many years regarding animal welfare laws thanks to the hard 
work and dedication of Dennis Tabella, Defenders of Animals, and other dedicated animal welfare groups and caring 
citizens.   Passing this legislation would be a considerable setback.  
 
I respectfully request that you do not pass this bill. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Maureen Morse 
Sent from my iPhone 


